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Date: 04 June 2018 

 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
 
Re: Millers Dale Station Refurbishment 
 
 

The Peak District National Park Authority (PDNPA) are owners of the above property and invite 
you to tender for the works as per the attached specification.  
 
Tenders should be submitted in writing to the contact below no later than 12 noon on Wednesday 
18th July 2018.  Tenders received later than this time and date will not be accepted. 
 
 
When submitting the response, please bear the following in mind: 

 The work is required to be completed 10th December 2018 

 Please return your quote via sealed envelope to our office at Aldern House  

 Bidders are free to propose equivalent alternative solutions to that shown in the 
specification and may indicate additional extras within their response.  

 
Please find enclosed the following documents: 
 

 Information & Instructions 

 Brief 

 Specification 

 Drawings 01-09 

 Works form of Tender 

 Location & HGV Plan 

 Tender Instruction 

 Tender Form 

 Pre-construction Information 

 Tender Label 

 Tender Questionnaire  
 
 
Site visits should be arranged in advance with Laura Armstrong contact number 01629 816216. 
Un-announced visitors will be turned away.  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Laura Armstrong 
Building Surveyor 
Property Support Team 
 
Enc. 


